END OF THE YEAR MOVE OUT

INFORMATION 2017
STORAGE ALERT

· Storage is only available for students returning in the fall.  Graduating seniors and students taking time off will not be provided with storage. 

· There is no storage in basement corridors or stairwells; if any items are left in these areas, they will be considered abandoned and donated to local charities or thrown away. Leaving items in these areas is a
IMPORTANT REMINDERS

· The College encourages students to send items home as early as possible.

· Change your address with correspondents: credit card companies, magazines, friends and family.

· All Harvard Students currently receiving mail at a House Mail Center should submit their summer mail forwarding order at:  apps.campusservices.harvard.edu/smfc
      HUMS must return to sender any mail it receives for students who have not updated their    

      forwarding records.    

      HUMS forwards First Class U.S. Mail. Bulk mailings and periodicals will not be forwarded. 

      Please call with any questions: (617) 496-4290 or hsmfc@harvard.edu 
· Students are responsible for leaving their suite in the same condition as they found it in the fall.  All rooms must be free of trash and recyclable items and swept clean.  All College owned furniture removed during the school year must be returned to the room.  All personal belongings including unwanted furniture, books, etc. must be taken to designated areas for donation or disposal.  Students will be charged individually or as a rooming group for rooms that are left in poor condition and any piece of furniture missing.
· After vacating your suite, be sure to return your original coded keys to the Building Manager’s Office. 

      (in the white envelope provided inside your mailbox) Un-coded/copied keys are not acceptable. 

      Failure to return the coded keys will result in a charge of $25.00 per key on your term bill. 

· All underclassmen must vacate their rooms by Sunday, May 14th at Noon.

· Seniors must vacate their rooms by Friday, May 26th at 5:00 P.M.

** Access cards (ID card) will be programmed to comply with the above dates and times. **

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mario at the Pforzheimer House Building Manager’s Office. Phone: (617) 495-8621 or Email: mleon@fas.harvard.edu 








